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Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director —
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation Ny .LL
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

SHEARON HARRIS NUCLEAR POWER PLANT
UNIT NO. | - DOCKET NO. 50-400
SECURITY PLAN

REFERENCE: Letter to Mr. H. R. Denton (NRC) from Mr. A, B. Cutter (CP&L)
dated September 26, 1986 (NLS-86-369)

Dear Mr. Denton:

Carolina Power & Light Company (CP&L) submits six copies of amended pages to
Revision 3 (page changes) to the Shearon Harris Nuclear Power Plant (SHNPP) Security
Plan. This is the Security Plan that CP&L will implement prior to receipt of an
operating license. Revisions are noted by sidebars in the columns of the affected pages.
These amended pages incorporate comments received by members of your starf.

The attached copies of the changes to the SHNPP Security Plan transmitted herewith
contain information which has been determined to be Safeguards Information and shou!d
be protected in accordance with the provisions of 10 CFR 73.21.

If you have any questions concerning this submittal, please contact Mr. Gregg A. Sinders
at (919) 836-8168.

Yours very truly,
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*cc:  Mr. B. C. Buckley (NRC) Mr. C. E. Gaskin (NRC)
Mr. G. F. Maxwell (NRC-SHNPP) Mr. G. W. McCorkle (NRC)

Dr. J. Nelson Grace (NRC-RIID)
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